
Hook is behind them. They all 

had a good dance at the end of 

the show. We even had     

photos taken with actors after 

the show.  

Thank you so much to Enable 

for the tickets discount. 

WoW Mums and WoW Kids went 

to see Peter Pan Panto at the Town 

Hall. We all had fun and a good 

laugh. Children enjoyed the  inter-

action with Tinkerbell and Peter 

Pan warning them that Captain 

Women of Wandsworth 

have been invited by the 

Worshipful Mayor of 

Wandsworth Cllr Juliana 

Annan to the Mayor’s 

Christmas Party in Marble 

Hall this month to cele-

brate Christmas and to  

support Mayor’s charities: 

Black Minds Matter, KLS, 

and Keeping Families         

Together.  

It was lovely to celebrate 

with other community 

organisation, charities, 

businesses and residents, 

but most of all it was so 

amazing to hear Julianna 

lead in singing  Carols 

together with others in 

her beautiful voice. 

May the next year be as 

successful as this one 

and even better and 

more prosperous. 

Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year. 
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Mayor’s Christmas Party 

WOW MUMS 

Women of Wandsworth 
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WoW Parent  

Forum is   

on every first 

Monday of the 

month from                           

12 -1pm  

 

WoW Enterprise   

Club Zoom        

networking every     

Wednesday  from          

10am—11am  

 

WoW weekly                 

Inter-Generational 

food deliveries    

 

WoW Karate 

Every Saturday 

term time  from 

10am-12 



P A G E  2  

Solstice 

Women in Business Party 

WoW Party For Elderly 
WoW Christmas Party 

in Holmleigh Court with 

our elderly friends was 

fun, but the St.Peter’s 

Choir made it even  

better with singing    

Carols and sharing their 

lovely goody bags with 

each resident.   

Thank you to A&P 

Foundation and to Joe 

Wieczorek, our volun-

teer for supporting us 

and a big thank you to 

St.Peter’s church for 

joining us.  

WoW Enterprise Club        

attended the Women in 

Business Network Christ-

mas Party, organised by   

Victoria Asante, Mayor’s 

Consort in Rafayel Hotel, 

Versace room. 

It was a good opportunity to 

meet all other entrepre-

neurs and celebrate with 

good food and dancing. 

Photo: Entrepreneurs      
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WoW Mums are so 

grateful for free 

tickets for WoW 

Families to see the 

fantastic Solstice 

interactive and edu-

cational exhibition, 

explaining the     

importance of the 

Winter Solstice and 

Christmas celebra-

tion with Father 

Christmas.    

W O W  M U M S  

THANK YOU 

TO BAC FOR 

THE FREE 

TICKETS FOR 

SOLSTICE  

THANK YOU TO 

THOMAS’S 

FOUNDATION 

FOR THE WOW 

KARATE GRANT 



WoW Karate Championship this term has been 

very successful with two Karate schools taking 

part: WoW Karate and Buna Kazoku Karate, 

competing in sparing fights for gold medals.    

Thank you to Sensei Andrew Beech, Black Belt 

Second Dan for refereeing the competition and 

his two assistants Sensei Katie and Giulia, who 

recently became WoW  Karate Masters with 

Black belts, after learning for 10 years at the 

WoW Karate school. 

Photos:  

WoW Karate children 

at the WoW Karate 

Championship during 

sparing fights, receiving 

new grading belts and 

medals, with three  

Senseis Andrew, Chloe 

and Giulia.  

Next WoW Karate term starts on         

20. January 2024 in Caius House. 

 

WoW Christmas Party 

WoW 

WoW Karate Championship 

Highlight of the year is WoW Mums’ Christmas Party with 

our families, celebrating our children’s successes and having 

fun, dancing and receiving gifts from Mrs. Santa in Santa’s 

grotto. Thank you to Oddono’s Gelati for free ice-cream 

for all children. May the next year be as good as this one 

and even better. 

Photos: Sensei Andrew Beech dancing 

with children and Santa’s Grotto 


